

CITY OF RACINE, WISCONSIN . FINANCE DEPARTMENT

June 1, 2009

Honorable Mayor John Dickert and members of the Racine Common Council 730 Washington Avenue. Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Mayor Dickert and Council members:

I respectfully request to have our bond advisor, Bradley Viegut of Robert W. Baird & Co., appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee at their next scheduled meeting to be held on Monday, June 8, 2009 to discuss our 2009 borrowing for capital improvements. I will be out of town next week, but Kathleen Fischer will be sitting in on my behalf and will be able to answer any questions that may arise.

Sincerely,

David L. Brown Finance Director